
From: Anita Gillone  
Sent: 15 February 2022 15:18 
To: Planning 
Subject: objection to cutting down trees on Doughty St 
 
I am writing to express my concerns in regard to the city’s plan to cut down 
two mature London Plane trees in the garden of 8, Doughty Street.  
 
These trees are very old and provide oxygen to the ecosystem of this beautiful 
neighbourhood. 
We can’t expect a government to take environmentally sustainable action 
globally if they do not do so locally.  
 
Please think about this. 
Kind Regards, 
 
Anita Gillone 
 
 
 
 


